
Students, 
 
Thank you for your interest in Mu Alpha Theta (National Math Honor Society).   
 
Expectations of club members: 

- Must be a rising Junior or rising Senior – rising Sophomores and rising Freshmen may join as 
"associate members" 

o Associate members are not official members of the club but are welcome to attend 
club meetings and participate in club activities. Associate members must meet all 
other requirements. 

- Must have (and maintain) an unweighted GPA of 3.5 or greater in their Math classes. 
- Must have completed Math 3 – or an equivalent course. 
- Must be committed to volunteering at the Math Tutoring Center after school and/or at lunch. 
- A certain amount of service hours will be required to maintain club membership. 

 
Application Instructions: 

- The application is online and can be found at:  https://bit.ly/36aYP8K    
- The application includes a brief summary of some personal information, a short 500-word 

essay, and a teacher recommendation. 
- The deadline to submit your application is Sunday, May 17th  extended to Friday May 29th at 

11:59pm.  Applications submitted after this point will not be considered. 
 
Teacher Recommendation: 

- Please have either a current, or former, math teacher write you a recommendation for Mu 
Alpha Theta.  The recommendations will be done through a google form.  Please provide your 
teachers with the following link for their recommendation:  
https://tinyurl.com/MAT-TeacherRec2021         

- Make sure you give your teachers ample time to fill out the recommendation. 
 
Acceptance decisions will be made by June 15th  June 5th and will be announced via email.  
Instructions on accepting your position in Mu Alpha Theta will be included in that email.  Dues 
typically are between $11-20.  I hope to have more information on dues once decisions on 
applications are made.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Walden by emailing twalden@wcpss.net  
 
Thank you, 
Mu Alpha Theta Team 
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